
 
 

 

Services & Events this week 

  

Sunday 12th February 

09:30 • Holy Communion at Holy Trinity, Coates 

09:30 • Morning Praise at St Andrew's, Whittlesey 

11:00 • Morning Praise at St Mary's, Whittlesey 

followed by a meeting of the PCC 

11:00 • Morning Praise at St Thomas', Pondersbridge 

18:30 • Men's Group at the Railway Pub 

 

 

Monday 13th February 

TI:ME • Title & details 

 

Tuesday 14th February 

09:30 • Pathway Prayers at the Rectory 

 

Wednesday 15th February 

09:15 • Holy Communion at Holy Trinity, Coates 

12:30 • Funeral of Ivan Ayres at St Mary's, Whittlesey 

19:30 • Holy Trinity PCC at Holy Trinity, Coates 

 

Thursday 16th February 

09:15 • Holy Communion at St Mary's, Whittlesey 

14:15 • Funeral of Linda Forth at St Andrew's, Whittlesey 

 

Friday 17th February 

14:00 • Memorial Service for Tina Sanderson at St Mary's, Whittlesey 



 

 

Saturday 18th February 

10:00 • Women's Breakfast 

 

Sunday 19th February 

09:30 • Morning Praise at Holy Trinity, Coates 

09:30 • Holy Communion at St Andrew's, Whittlesey 

11:00 • Morning Praise at St Mary's, Whittlesey 

2-5pm • Games Afternoon at St Thomas, Pondersbridge 

18:00 • Evening Praise at St Thomas, Pondersbridge 

 

Dates further ahead can be viewed on the Calendar on the website HERE. These 

include the dates of some Lent activities, Friends of St Andrew's events and some 

Saturday Pathway Prayers which have just been added.  

 
 

For your PRAYERS this week:  

 

For the Half Term activities in Pondersbridge; that relationships might be 

strengthened and built. 

 

For the various PCC and APCM meetings over the next couple of months. 

That our PCCs might be good stewards of the resources we care for and that 

God's kingdom and mission might be at the heart of any decisions made. 

 

For our Schools this Half Term; that staff and students might have a good 

period of rest. 

 

For those are unwell at this time and in need of healing, including: Joyce 

Rogers 

  

If you would like to add a name to the prayer list for healing, please let us 

know. People with ongoing need of healing remain in our prayers even if 

their names no longer appear here. 

https://pathway-church.us13.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8f21503fedeb9c0c4888783fc&id=2a811899a3&e=0080ea7262


 

  

We remember those who have recently died and pray for their family and 

friends at this difficult time, including:   

Ivan Ayres • Linda Forth • Adrian Owen • Jean Redhead 

• Barbara Reedman • Tina Sanderson  

 

 

 

 

 

PALM CROSSES - Traditionally the Ash used for 

Ash Wednesday is made from the Palm Crosses 

given out the previous Holy Week. As Ash 

Wednesday approaches, can we ask that if you 

have any Palm Crosses floating around at home, 

please can you bring some back to church either 

this coming Sunday (12th) or next (19th)? Thank 

you. 

 

LENT GROUPS will be running on: 

 

Tuesday evenings in Pondersbridge - from 28th Feb 

Wednesday mornings in Coates - from 1st March 

  

The same session will be run each week at both venues, so you can swap venues 

each week to suit your convenience. 

 

To join the Lent Group, please email the Parish Office (hello@pathway-

church.co.uk) or contact John Chrisp: 01733 844 336 

 

If anyone needs a lift to either village, this can be arranged. 

 

 

 

mailto:hello@pathway-church.co.uk
mailto:hello@pathway-church.co.uk


 

If either of these days/times don't suit, there will be Lent Groups running in 

Whittlesey at other times which will be led by our ecumenical colleagues. More 

details to follow soon. 

 

 

 

Here in Whittlesey, Pondersbridge and Coates we have lots to celebrate in the way 

that God, through the Holy Spirit, is working in our church community. On 25th 

February, a few of us will be heading to the Changing Market Towns Conference in 

March to hear stories of what God has been doing in other market towns in 

Cambridgeshire and to find some inspiration for our ministry in this market town. 

More details below. If you'd like to join us, please let Emily or Lloyd know or email 

hello@pathway-church.co.uk. 
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Whittlesey Concert Band will be playing a 

concert at Queen St Church, Whittlesey on 

Saturday 4th March at 7pm in support of 

Christian Aid.  

Tickets are £8 and available from your 

Churches Together representative. Please 

do consider supporting this event and the 

incredible work of Christian Aid. 

 

 

 

 


